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Volume CXXXVI August 2019 Number 08 

 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Larry Crosbie 
 
The 2020 Mid-Engine Corvette is finally here!  As I was leaving Bowling Green last Thursday to visit my 
grandson in Indianapolis, a Sebring Orange 2020 Corvette turned in front of me leaving the assembly 
plant.  I am curious to know how you all feel about the new Corvette.  The more I heard and saw during 
the reveal, the more impressed I was.  The price, the performance, even the luggage space surprised me.  
We will have a couple 2020's to look at during the 25th Anniversary bash.   
 
By now I hope you know that our August monthly meeting has been rescheduled to Saturday August 10, 
at NCM.  The Museum was able to rent out the space for August 3.  As you know, we don't want to 
preclude the Museum from rental revenue if we can help it.  That will give us another week to find a 
caterer for our Club Christmas dinner.  So far we have been turned down by three caterers for various 
reasons, so keep looking!  Bring any proposals to a board member for us to discuss at our next board 
meeting.  The dinner date is December 7, 6 p.m. at Oakland Baptist Church and we expect about 80 
members and guests to attend. 
 
Finally, please consider volunteering and or adding more hours to your current volunteer schedule as our 
needs have increased due to the sheer numbers expected for the 25th Anniversary.  In addition to our 
normal bash hours, volunteers are needed for Wednesday and Thursday evening as well.  Also, if you 
have been approved to drive for the museum in the past, we need you for shuttles.  We also need golf 
cart drivers for handicapped visitors.  Let John Fort know of your capabilities by emailing him at 
volunteeratncm@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

CLBG WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS  
 
CLBG welcomes three new couples to our club:  

• Bob & Teresa Dorris of White House, TN   
• William & Debra Gregory of Cottontown, TN 
• Mike & Rita Honeycutt of Cottontown, TN 

 
Wow, Tennessee!  That brings our Neighbor-State contingent to a total of 13 members!  We look forward 
to getting to know you and sharing our Corvette stories!  
 
 

 
  

 

http://clbg.us/
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Page 2 of 7 
 

 

 
 

CLBG EVENTS 
 
NOTE:  August Meeting is pushed back to August 10 (due to availability 
at NCM) - 6:00 p.m. –Membership Meeting – NCM Chevrolet Theatre 
 

 OTHER EVENTS 
Aug 1-4 – Street Rod Nationals – Louisville, KY 
Aug 8-10 – Tri-Five Nationals – Beech Bend 
Aug 17 – Vette City Lions Motorfest – Chaney’s Dairy Barn 
Aug 22-25 – Corvettes at Carlisle – Carlisle, PA 

August 28-31 – NCM 25th Anniversary Celebration National Corvette Caravan ! 
Sept 14-15 – 13th Annual Redneck Rumble – Lebanon, TN 
Sept 19-22 – Corvette Funfest – Effingham, IL 
Sept 25-26 – Somernites Cruise – Holley Power Cruise & Corvette Showcase – Somerset, KY 
Sept 29 – All Corvettes Car Show at the Wags & Wings, Clarksville, TN Outlaw Field Airport 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
  

 

08/01 Roy Carman 
08/02 Terry Brennan 
08/04 Chris Smith 
08/08 Robert Elrod 
08/09 Barbara Thompson 
08/09 Sharon Smith 
08/09 Jim Walters 
08/12 Marcia Fox 
08/12 Bob Pitchford 
08/22 Judy Wafer 
08/22 Diane Blair 
08/23 James Bailey 
08/24 Joe Tucker 
08/27 Rich Blair 
08/28 Erv Shumway 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

08/02 Gerald & Audrey Neely 
08/06 Mike & Rita Honeycutt 
08/13 Roger & Shelia Doyel 
08/18 Roger & Altricia Harrell 
08/21 Roy & Karen Carman 
08/27 David & Miki Wiseman 
08/29 Stanley & Cynthia Marshall 
08/31 Bill & Dianne Grimes 
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CLBG MEMBERSHIP ANNIVERSARIES 
 

This is where we celebrate our members who have been with us for 5, 10, 15 or more years.  This month, 
we congratulate Larry and Vickie Crosbie on their 10 years with CLBG.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

New Club Business Cards 
 
We now have new cards for CLBG, with updated information and a flashy picture on one side. 
 
Be sure to pick some up at the next club meeting, then hand them out to non-member Vette owners or 
at car events. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Larry & Vickie Crosbie – 10 Years 
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CRUSIN’ FOR A CURE 
JULY 13, 2019 

 
A special shout-out to Bruce Hazelton for his work on Crusin’ For A Cure car show, held July 13 in Bowling 
Green.  Bruce reported that they raised $2,780 for three charities.  Bruce reached out to the club 
members for help at the event, and was joined by Dan Garrett, Terry Jordan, Rich Blair, Rich and Mary 
Sanders and Larry Crosbie. 
 
Great job, Bruce and volunteers! 
 

 
 

IT’S CLUB RENEWAL TIME 
 
You will shortly receive a renewal notice by email from CLBG through Club Express.  Your options to 
renew are: 
 

1. Renew on-line (recommended) by credit card.   Go to CLBG.US and sign on.  If you owe money 
there will be a red $ below your name, and a window will pop up.  Just follow directions to make 
a payment for renewal. 

2. Bring your payment, check or cash, to our next monthly meeting and give it to our treasurer, Barb 
Thompson. 

3. Mail your payment check to: 
Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green, Inc. 
PO Box 50027 
Bowling Green, KY  42102 

 
You will receive an email receipt after your payment has been posted to our system (Club Express). 
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CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 

 
I hope that you are enjoying the summer with some cruising activities. If it is a bit too warm outside for 
you, then head over to the NCM. The NCM is always a "cool" place to be. 
 
It's time to finalize volunteer plans for the 25th  Anniversary event. You may schedule volunteer activities 
and times with John Fort - volunteeratncm@gmail.com . 
 
Check out the events listed at www.motorsportspark.org  for the month of August. There is a variety of 
events scheduled. 
 
Raffles are scheduled for August 29 (Shadow Gray Grand Sport coupe), August 30 (Build Your Own Next 
Generation or $55,000), August 31 (Next Generation Corvette VIN 25), and September 19 (Elkhart Lake 
Blue convertible). 
 
Membership in the museum has many benefits.  If you are not presently a member, please consider 
becoming one. 
 
 

 
 
 

CAR QUOTES 
 

“Don’t get your fuel from the same place your car does.” 
Michael Pollan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:volunteeratncm@gmail.com
http://www.motorsportspark.org/


 
 

Page 6 of 7 
 

 

 
 

 

RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 
 

 

 
 

 
Ingredients: 

• 1 cup unsalted butter, softened to room temperature  
• 1/3 cup powdered sugar 
• 3 Tablespoons light brown sugar firmly packed 
• 1 Tablespoon cornstarch 
• 1 1/2 teaspoons vanilla extract 
• 1/2 teaspoon salt 
• 2 cups flour 
• 1 cup finely chopped pecans 
• Additional powdered sugar for dusting 

 
Directions: 

• Preheat oven to 375 degrees.  Line baking sheets with parchment paper. 
• Beat butter in large bowl until creamy. 
• Add powdered sugar, brown sugar, cornstarch, vanilla and salt, and beat until creamy. 
• Gradually add flour and stir until combined.   Will be very stiff, and sort of dry! 
• Stir in pecans. 
• Scoop dough by 1 1/2  Tablespoons and roll into a ball.  Flatten slightly and place on baking sheet, 

space about 1” apart. 
• Bake for 12 minutes or until edges are just beginning to brown. 
• Cool completely on baking sheet. 
• Toss in powdered sugar, or sift sugar over the tops.  (optional) 

 
Susan’s Note’s: 

• These are so tender and buttery, and, unlike most 
cookies, not too sweet at all.  I have only made them 
without the extra powdered sugar coating, which would 
add some sweetness if you desire. 

• And, yes, the measurements for the brown and 
powdered sugar are correct!   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PECAN SANDIES 
 This month I have dipped back into the wonderful 

website, Sugar Spun Run and am sharing a recipe by Sam. 
Find her and all of her wonderful recipes at 
https://sugarspunrun.com/  
These Sandies are slightly different from any other recipe 
I have seen.  Notice the lack of white sugar and the 
addition of corn starch.  It works!  It really works!   

 

https://sugarspunrun.com/
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CONTACT US 
Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY  42102 

http://clbg.us/         Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 
 
 

PRESIDENT 

 

Larry Crosbie     
270.791.6652 
president@clbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Ron Best 
270.991.9199 
rbest@corvettemuseum.org  

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Barb Thompson 
270-991-9648 
barbthompson2u@gmail.com  
 
 

2019 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Joe Tucker 
270.792.7637 

jcteyeguy@hotmail.com  

 
 

Greg Terry 
812-272-1485 
greg_55chevy@yahoo.com 

  
 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  

bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan  
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Linn Marsh 
732.666.2636 
Dan324Matt@aol.com  

 

Bruce Hazelton 
270-935-5096 
shadesofgrey@hotmail.com  

 

Ed Moss 
615.351.0584 
pemc3c6@comcast.net  

 

2019 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Bruce Hazelton 
270. 935-5096 
membership@clbg.us  

ACTIVITIES 
Ron Best 
270.991.9199 

rbest@corvettemuseum.org   

MERCHANDISE 
Vickie Crosbie 
270.799.3940 
vcrosbie1@hotmail.com  

50/50 
Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Cindy Whittaker 
270-779-7447 
cindywhitta@aol.com 

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 
270.792.8765 
fk96vette@bellsouth.net 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 Torie Cockriel  
270.791.5901  
torie.cockriel@wku.edu 

 
  

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarkks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  
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